DUNCAN CHRISTIAN SCHOOL |

Building on Faith, Family & Community

To: Social Justice 12 parents and students
From: Deborah Spencer

Today’s Date: December 12, 2016
Subject: Field Trip to Chemainus

On Wednesday, December 14 our Social Justice class has the opportunity to put what we have
been learning about the less fortunate in our community into practice. We are planning on
going to the Cowichan Neighbourhood House in Chemainus to help them pack Christmas
hampers for the homeless.

We will be travelling by bus, leaving the school at 12:45 and returning by 2:45.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me at the school via phone

(250- 746-3654) or email (dspencer@duncanchristian.com ).

Permission Slip
Please return this portion to Mrs. Spencer by Wednesday, December 14
I give permission for to participate in the Chemainus field

trip.

Parent Signature




